
 ARCHBISHOP RIORDAN HIGH SCHOOL     
Daily	Bulletin	for	Wednesday,	February	1,	2017	

	
	
SHORT	ASSEMBLY	SCHEDULE	–	B5	DAY	
BLOCK	1	-	(75	MINUTES)	
All	Other	Classes:		65	minutes	
	
BLOCK	1	 7:45	–	9:00			
BLOCK	2	 9:05	–	10:10	
Homeroom		 10:10	–	11:05	
MUNCH	 	11:05	–	11:15	
BLOCK	3	 	11:20	–	12:25		
LUNCH	 										 12:25	–	1:10	
BLOCK	4	 	1:15	–	2:20	
	
GUIDANCE	NEWS	
	
Interested	in	learning	more	about	taking	a	
gap	year	after	high	school?	Attend	the	Gap	
Year	Fair	at	Jewish	Community	High	
School	of	the	Bay	on	February	26th	at	
1pm.	USA	Gap	Year	Fairs	features	a	speaker	
who	presents	a	variety	of	possibilities	that	
one	might	choose	to	pursue	during	their	gap	
time.	During	the	fair,	attendees	are	able	to	
have	face-to-face	conversations	with	gap	
year	program	providers,	trip	leaders,	
advisors,	and	gap	year	alumni.	Here,	one	can	
gain	a	better	sense	of	which	gap	year	
programs	might	suit	their	own	unique	
interests	and	aspirations.	If	you	have	any	
questions	contact	Mrs.	Nagar	in	the	
Counseling	Wing.	
	
Sons	of	Law	Enforcement	Scholarship:	
Applications	for	this	scholarship	for	the	
2017-18	school	year	are	due	February	
10th,	including	a	letter	of	recommendation	
and	essay.	You	must	reapply	each	year	for	
this	scholarship.	Visit	the	Tuition	&	
Financial	Aid	section	of	www.riordanhs.org	
for	more	information.	All	materials	should	
be	turned	in	to	Mrs.	O’Connell	in	the	
Admissions	Office.	
	
STUDENT	TUTORS	AVAILABLE:		If	you	
need	help	in	any	academic	subject,	student	
tutors	are	available	in	the	Library,	in	the	
small	study	room.		National	Honor	Society	
members	are	available	to	tutor	before	
school,	at	lunch	and	after	school	in	the	
Library	study	room.			
	
CLUB	NEWS	
eSports	Club	will	meet	TODAY	after	school	
in	room	208.	
	
PAC	Club	will	meet	today	at	12:45PM	
during	lunch	in	Rm.	111	to	discuss	our	
upcoming	events.		

	
	
CAMPUS	MINISTRY	NEWS	
	
Attention	all	sophomores,	juniors	and	
seniors.		Sign	ups	are	being	taken	now	for	
the	last	Sophomore	Retreat,	the	last	Junior	
Retreat	and	the	last	Senior	Kairos	
Retreat.		Please	stop	by	Campus	Ministry	for	
more	information	or	to	sign	up.		Thank	you.	
	
The	Homeless	Drive	will	be	held	until	
February	3rd.	We	are	asking	students	to	
bring	in	new	pairs	of	socks	and	underwear,	
which	will	be	donated	to	St.	Anthony	
Foundation's	clothing	program.	Any	
monetary	donations	collected	during	
announcement	period	will	be	used	to		
purchase	new	underwear	and	socks.	
Divisional	bins	will	be	located	in	the	main	
office	lobby.	The	winning	division	will	be	
eligible	for	a	modified	dress	day	designated	
by	the	administration.	Bring	clothes	to	get	
to	wear	your	clothes. 	
	
CAFETERIA	MENU	

Breakfast	Bistro:	Fried	Eggs	Benedict	with	
House	Made	Hollandaise	and	Seared	Ham	
on	a	Toasted	English	Muffin		

Platillos	Latinos:	Made	To	Order	Carnitas	
Burritos	Served	with	Your	Choice	of	Spanish	
Rice,	Black	Beans,	House	Made	Salsa,	Pico	
De	Gallo,	Cheddar	Cheese	and	Clover	Sour	
Cream		

Takeaway	Hot	Meal:		Pineapple	Teriyaki	
Chicken	Katsu	Sandwich	Served	with	Sweet	
Potato	Fries		

Oodles	of	Noodles:	Herb	Crusted	Clover	
Five	Cheese	Mac	and	Cheese	with	Sautéed	
Mushrooms	Served	with	Gilroy	Garlic	Bread	
and	Rainbow	Chard		

Taste	of	Home:	Fresh	Sloppy	Joes	on	a	
Fresh	Baked	Bun	Served	with	a	Garden	
Green	Salad	and	Jo-Jo	Potatoes		

After	School	Snack:	Root	Beer	floats	with	
Vanilla	Ice	Cream		

	


